From: Becky Arnold

Date: Tue, May 13, 2025 at 11:29 AM

Subject: Tom's bench, for Select Board

Hi Kim,

Thank you for offering to present, for Select Board approval, details of the Tom Hurst memorial bench being readied for August installation on the NW corner (Front corner, Willeys side, about 8' off the sidewalk) of the Greensboro Historical Society front lawn.

The request is from the GHS, for placement of this memorial bench on the GHS lawn, which is Town property.

Coordinating this effort are BJ, Judy Carpenter, Jan Terwiesch and myself.

The bench will comply with the 30' or more - set back rule from the center of the road, and be adequately distanced from the Perron Road and Willey's Store boundary.

The bench will be located at the edge of the daylily garden. See Jan's photo.

The site preparation and installation will be done by Heritage Memorials of Newport.

Fundraising is underway to provide the roughly \$4K cost of the bench. Gifts are to be made to the GHS for Tom's Bench.

